
College Success Council Meeting 

Minutes for April 3, 2019 

 

Attended: Dr. Regina Organ,  Barbara Malone, Brandi Furr, Dr. Chase Machen, Dr. Debbie 

Smarr, Brad Bankhead, Dr. Dava Washburn, Dr. Kim Williams, Amanda Howell, Casey Ticknor 

Dr. Molly Harris, Dr. Jeremy McMillen and Cynthia Taylor (Support) 

Absent:  Logan Maxwell 

Approval of Minutes from March 27, 2019 Meeting: The minutes of March 27, 2019 

were approved with a correction- a motion for approval was given by Dr. Washburn, and a 

second by Dr. Harris. 

 

Scholastic Standards:   

Brandi presented a draft of a proposed scholastic standards policy.  There was discussion 

regarding taking learning frameworks out of the policy and leaving it as an option in the 

student’s individualized academic plan. Dr. Smarr mentioned that first term GPA is the best 

indicator of student success.  The motion was made by Dr. Machen to adopt the policy with a 

second by Casey.  Brandi and Dr. Harris are to wordsmith for consistency in the catalog. 

 Standardized Academic Plan:  It was decided that students would receive an 

individualized academic plan from their success coach.  

 Data Analysis: No updates 

 Technical Updates: No updates 

 

Scholarship Presentation to High Schools: Dr. Harris shared an email from the GC Foundation 

with a list of area high schools with their assembly date, time, and location. The foundation is 

asking for volunteers to present GC Scholarship Awards to seniors at their school presentation. 

 

Meals for Veterans Update: Amanda shared that we have signed the MOU.  We will begin 

accepting application in the Veterans Office.  The Veterans Office will send the application to 

the TVC, and they will send a list of the veterans that have been approved.  Great Western 

Dining will bill the Business Office once a month for the meals. 

 

Craig will send the information to Marketing. 

 

Texas Pathways Institute #6 Update: Dr. Washburn shared an email on the confirmation of 

attendees for Texas Pathways.  The list was approved, and Brandi will let Dr. Organ know if she 

will be able to attend. 

 

 

 

 


